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Attack on pedestrians on Yonge and Finch area in North York. 
Mississauga – April 23, 2018 – The Muslim Association of Canada is shocked and saddened by the 
violent attack on innocent lives in Toronto. We express our deepest condolences to the families who lost 
loved ones in this senseless tragedy.  Our prayers for a quick recovery to those injured. 
 
We would also like to extend a special word of appreciation to the first responders and the Toronto 
police for their professional conduct in handling this difficult situation. 
 
Our centres, mosques and institutions across the country will be raising funds in support of the families 
of the victims, whose lives have been forever changed by this tragedy. Through community solidarity 
and resilience, Toronto will stand strong. 
 

-------- 
 
The Muslim Association of Canada operates educational and community services to Canada's Muslim 
population.  It is a Canadian organization that has been working to strengthen communities through 
education, service and charitable giving since 1997. Its mission is to emphasize a Muslim presence in 
Canada that is balanced, constructive, and integrated - though distinct, in the social fabric and culture of 
Canada. 
 

For further information on MAC, please visit our website at http://www.macnet.ca  or contact us 
directly at (905) 822-2626. 

 
 
 


